Perryfields

INFANT SCHOOL

Lawn Lane Chelmsford, Essex CM1 7PP Tel: 01245 268714 Fax: 01245 344296 Email: admin@perryfields-inf.essex.sch.uk

Headteacher: Mrs Amanda Reid



15th October 2018

Dear Parent and Carer of

As part of the school's sports partnership scheme your child has been invited by myself and their class teacher to attend a mini Olympics morning. The event is called 'Teddylympics' and will take place at the Chelmsford Sports and Athletics Centre on Tuesday 6th November at 9.45 a.m. - 11.45 a.m. The children will travel by mini-bus with members of staff.

The children will take part in six activities which include a multitude of skills suitable for their age and ability. They will have a teddy mask to create as they complete each activity.

The children will be taking their water bottles to the event so please make sure they have it in school. It would be a good idea if your child can bring some trainers to school as they are more sturdy than their PE plimsolls. They will wear their PE kit and a school tracksuit will be provided.

Please sign the permission slip below to allow your child to attend the event and return the slip to school by Friday 2nd November at the very latest. Unfortunately due to limited space in the centre, on this occasion parents cannot be accommodated. If you have any questions please speak to me or your child's teacher.

Yours sincerely

Mrs Fiona Bowen PE Co-ordinator

Perryfields Infant School	'Teddylympics'	Tuesday 6 th November 2018
Child's Name:		Class:
I give permission for my child to travel by mini-bus to Chelmsford Sports and Athletics Centre and to take part in Teddylympics on Tuesday 6 th November 2018. My child will bring their water bottle to school on this day.		
Signed:		Date:









